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Thank you for your continued support in and out of school, Susan McGrath, Headteacher. 
 

Friday 29th November ~ PTFA Pamper Night for adults only. 

Thursday 5th December ~ Christmas Market 15:30-17:00 

Week Beginning the 9th December ~  

9th November at 14:30 ~ Little Chicks and Ducklings 1st performance What a Star! 

10th November at 09:30 ~ Little Chicks and Ducklings 2nd performance What a Star! 

10th November at 14:30 ~ Little Chicks and Ducklings 3rd performance  What a Star! 

Wednesday 11th 13:30-14:30 Jingle Jog at Rossall for KS2 children. 

12th December at 14:30 ~ Herons, Parrots and Robins Christmas Production The Inn-Spectors! 

12th December at 18:00 ~ Herons, Parrots and Robins Christmas Production The Inn-Spectors!  

13th December at 09:30 ~ Herons, Parrots and Robins Christmas Production The Inn-Spectors! 

Sunday 15th December ~ Live Nativity with the Poulton Community from 14:00 within St Chad’s School grounds.  Please come and join in with this 

community festive activity ~Shepherds, Angels and Kings are most welcome.  (dressing up is essential) 

Monday 16th December ~ Open afternoon for classes to share their Fantastic Finish to their learning. 14:30 – 15:30 

Wednesday 18th December ~ Christmas Lunch in school. All children are welcome to enjoy a school dinner.  Please let the office know if you wish your child 

to have a cooked meal on this date if normally they have a packed lunch. 
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Wednesday 18th December ~ Candlelit Carol Service at Rossall Chapel. All families are welcome. 18:00- 19:30 

Thursday 19th December ~ Christmas Jumper Day with hopefully a very special visitor coming to school 

Friday 20th December ~ finish for the Christmas Holidays at 15:30. 

There will be more dates added over the next few weeks so please keep a look out.  Changes or additions will be in red. 

We have enjoyed a fabulous and incredibly busy fortnight at school.  All our children at Carleton Green have a skill or talent in some area.  To 

celebrate our strengths and uniqueness we spent last week considering ways that they may be able to leave their mark.  We enjoyed reading 

The Dot as our starting point for this work with a local artist then teaching the children all about wet felting.  Each of our KS2 pupils have 

produced their very own wet felt dot which will be displayed in our stairwells. 

Police Visit- Last Friday, the children in year 5 and 6 had a very informative session from Lancashire Police about Cyber Crime. The children 

were all brought up to speed about being safe online which included age restrictions to the latest games and APPs. the children were also 

informed on how to use the latest technology correctly. All of the children were advised from the Police to protect their technology and 

register their devices with the Police using: www.immobilise.com. We hope they all left these sessions feeling more certain about how to use 

their technology with a greater awareness of how to keep themselves safe.   

This Monday our dancers took to the stage in The Winter Gardens performing a choreographed compilation of Disney around the World.  I was 

very proud watching from the audience and felt that the children put on a very polished and confident performance. As always, such events 

take time and dedication from the children participating, the teachers leading as well as the parents supporting and so I would like to thank all 

that helped this take place, especially to Miss Watmough and Mrs McEvilly. 

http://www.immobilise.com/
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Wyre and Fylde Dance Competition 2020- From one dance to another….. In February, we have been lucky enough to secure a place in an 
annual competition at the famous, 'Blackpool Tower Ballroom'. The theme is 'Tokyo' and is open to 15 dancers per school. We are asked to 
identify and take talented dancers to participate in this event and through the work carried out in school 8 children have been selected to take 
part in this competition however we would like seven other talented and enthusiastic dancers from KS2 to take part too. If your child has 
shown an interest in and aptitude for dance, they will have been invited to consider auditioning for one of these places. As part of the audition 
process your child has been asked to create a routine to a given track for one minute. The auditions will take place after school Wednesday 
and Friday 3:30-4:30pm next week. Reply slips are due back Monday and children will be given an audition slot on Tuesday. Please note, this 
event requires commitment as there will be a minimum of 3 rehearsals a week from December to February which all dancers need to be able 
to attend with the competition held on the evening of Monday 10th February. 
 
Letters about the performances for EYFS and KS1 with details about getting tickets should be with you today.   
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On Wednesday 11th December Rossall have invited our KS2 pupils and their families to take part in a “Jingle Jog”.  Some of school staff will be 
there to support but we will have the rest of the children in school still and so please note that this is a family event. Transportation to and 
from the event is essential. 
To make sure this event goes as smoothly as possible the organisers require a rough guide for numbers.  Please use the link below to register if 
you are planning on attending with your child: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSelt9MpTNCMf59uo3A8xWwH-EB6RL4R3vGWjXsqmWuOJvxBTA/viewform 

 

🎄🎅JINGLE JOG 2019🎅🎄 

"FAMILY MINI MUDDER COURSE" 

WYRE SCHOOLS: WEDNESDAY 11TH DECEMBER 1:30PM-2:30PM AT ROSSALL SCHOOL 

FYLDE SCHOOLS: THURSDAY 12TH DECEMBER 3:40PM-4:15PM AT LYTHAM HALL PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSelt9MpTNCMf59uo3A8xWwH-EB6RL4R3vGWjXsqmWuOJvxBTA/viewform
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.impactblackpool.co.uk%2F&psig=AOvVaw1MhthCDgPX54iShvQotb9C&ust=1573640788256675
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• This is a family fun event so we would like to see you invite any families and staff from your school to this purely fun orientated 
event! This event is for any children and there families in KS2 only! (Course not suitable for KS1 children). 

• You WILL get wet, you WILL get muddy and you WILL have an amazing laugh!!! 
• Small groups will take to the small course with the soul purpose of completing it, no winners, no loosers, just laughs! You will encounter 

a camo crawl, tyer flip, tyre run and even a mud bath (and we arn't talking the kind of mud bath at a spa!!! 😉) 

• As soon as the course is completed you can zoom back to your transport, get your dry clothes on, get the heater on, home to a hot 
bath and feel a million dollars snuggled up with a hot chocolate in the evening!!!! 

• Obviously, it is essential all that take part will need to wear old clothes and sturdy footwear that they don't mind getting muddy and 
wet. It is also advised that a change of clothes is packed for afterwards along with a plastic bag to put your wet clothes in. 

• The course will be fully risk assessed with staff supervising each station. 

The behaviour at Carleton Green is exemplary with a slight minority of our pupils needing additional support.  We are finding that those 

few that require our support and guidance have emotional needs.  As a mainstream school we are not able to deny any child their 

education and therefore have to work very hard to ensure that all our pupils are able to learn in a safe and secure environment.  At no 

point do we tolerate bad language, inappropriate behaviour towards one another or disrespectful use of school property.   We access the 

expertise from external agencies to assist us in enabling all our children to thrive. We also rely significantly upon our families to work with 

us in promoting positive behaviour so that our pupils develop to be successful in their future lives at High School and beyond.    
 

Well done to this week stars!  Harry T, Lola W, Sofia F, Caitlin M, Harry R, 

Charlotte W, Jac C, Sienna Y, Olivia F, Darcey D & Sophie S 
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